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This bill is one of many steps towards more transparency of both for-profit and non-

profit hospitals. Saving money is purported to be a key factor in contract negotiations, 

but when those negotiations become a strike, funding the replacement workers is 

likely done at high cost. This bill would increase transparency and accountability, 

which improves working conditions, employee satisfaction, and patient care. 


